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Hill View Primary School 
 

Free School Meal Entitlement                   14th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents 

Did you know that by just registering your child for Free School Meals Hill View Primary 
School receives extra money? 

 
If you register and are entitled to free schools meals you will also be entitled to an annual 

clothing grant to assist with the purchase of school uniform.  The fact that you register 
does not mean that your child has to take up the free school meal. 

 
You will only be eligible if you are receiving one of the qualifying benefits. Please see the 
table below to establish whether you are eligible for Free School Meals:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children who get paid these benefits directly, instead of through a parent or guardian, can also get 
free school meals.  

To Register: 
If you think you qualify, you can complete an application form which you can collect from 
the school office or you can contact BCP Council on 01202123222 or email 
fsm@bcpcouncil.gov.uk  
 

If you are unsure about any part of the process or would like some assistance with your 
application please contact the school office. 
 

If you are entitled, please help us to maximise our funding from the Government by 
submitting your application form to the Bournemouth LA by Friday 22nd September 2023 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss V Buckland  
Headteacher 
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